Tell us your views on return to play
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The coronavirus outbreak has had a significant impact on the way we have been able to continue our day-to-
day lives, which for many of us includes playing sport.

As we begin to emerge from lockdown and prepare for activities to resume, Table Tennis England is asking for
our members’ feedback in a short survey concerning the impact of the outbreak on them and their thoughts on
returning to play.

[button link="https://forms.gle/CARVzyjgV2ZGWqCU7K]Begin the survey|/button]

The survey includes questions in relation to physical and mental well-being and attitudes and concerns on
returning to play. All questions are optional and we appreciate your feedback, which we will in turn pass on to
clubs and leagues up and down the country.

The closing date for completing the survey is Wednesday June 10.

Click here to visit our coronavirus advice section, which includes guidance on how clubs can start to prepare for

a return to action.
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